
2024 Rotary District 5610 Annual Raffle 
Sales through MAY 10, 2024 

Ticket Stubs returned to Mike Gibson by MAY 17, 2024 
Drawing at a SPECIAL ZOOM MEETING on MAY 25, 2024 

 

The District Raffle is our primary fundraiser supporting the Rotary Foundation.  Up to 50% of the 

money raised from this effort comes back to the district and supports many of the local community and 

humanitarian accomplishments our clubs are known for.   The other half supports foundation efforts 

worldwide.   Without your involvement none of this would be possible.  Our goal this year is to raise 

$75,000. 

The process is identified below.  Any additional questions can be directed to DG Rich Burns at 

dg2023rotary.richb@gmail.com or call his cell at (707)349-0468. 

Process: 

1. Most clubs donated a major prize for the 2024 District Raffle.  Open the tab called Raffle Prizes 

to see a list of the items. 

2. Each club received District Raffle Ticket Books. Each book has 10 tickets.  Our goal is to encourage 

each Rotarian to sell or buy at least one book (10 tickets).  If a club needs more tickets, contact Mike 

Gibson at mgibson1803@gmail.com. 

o The price of an individual numbered ticket is $10.00. 
o All tickets are perforated. It is necessary for the name and contact information to be filled 

out and collected by the Club.   Those ticket stubs need to be sent to Mike Gibson.  They 

will used for the drawing. The larger portion of the ticket which has the prize information is 

given to the purchaser. 
3.   Ticket sales now through FRIDAY, MAY 10TH. 
4. To be eligible for the District Raffle Drawing, you need to return to Mike Gibson all of the sold ticket 

stubs containing the purchaser’s contact information. The latest possible date of getting sold ticket 

stubs to Mike is FRIDAY, MAY 17TH. If your tickets are mailed anywhere else other than Mike Gibson, 

they will not be eligible for the raffle drawing. The address for sending your ticket stubs is:  

Mike Gibson - 7110 Prestwick Rd., Rapid City, SD  57702  

Mike can also be reached at (605)222-1451. 

5.  A virtual raffle drawing IS NOW BEING PUSHED OUT TO SATURDAY, MAY 25TH AT A 

SPECIAL ZOOM CONFERENCE CALL INVITED BY ALL TO ATTEND.   
6. Please do not send money collected from the raffle to Mike Gibson. Mike has no authorization 

from Rotary International for handling money. Instead, each Club is to complete the Rotary 

Foundation Multiple Donor Form and submit it along with a check made out to “The Rotary 

Foundation”. This is necessary so Club members can qualify for adding to their Paul Harris 

contributions. 
7. You will need to mail a completed Multi-Donor form and check to: 

The Rotary Foundation - 14280 Collection Center Drive, Chicago, IL 60693 

NEW  TIMELINE 



The Multi-Donor Form is located on a tab under District Raffle.   Contact Linda Liddell at 

district5610Rotary@gmail.com for assistance if needed. 

 
8.  Mike Gibson will be keeping track of the raffle winners. After the Raffle Drawing event, Mike will be 

sending to you the name and contact information from the winning prize stub. It will be up to you and your 

Club to coordinate with the winner and get your Club’s raffle donation to the respective recipient.  

Please contact/mail your club’s prize to the recipient by June 5th. 
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